This week we read two new stories, learned about multiplication and division in Math, and made a very important gift for our mothers.  We are trying our best to stay focused as we finish up these last few days so we can really enjoy our summer break!        
During Reading, we will read two stories “From Seed to Plant” and “Super Soil.”  As we read we will work on our comprehension skills.  We will also discuss text/graphic features and cause/effect.  There will be new high frequency words to learn and we will discuss new vocabulary words as well. Our Spelling words are words with au, aw, al, o, and a.  The last Spelling test will be on Friday! 
In English we will continue to learn about irregular action verbs.  We will talk about verbs that need to completely change their spelling to change the tense.  These can be tricky so extra practice will help.

In Math we will continue our chapter on division and multiplication.  We will not finish this chapter, but it will give us a head start for what to expect next year.

In Religion class we will wrap up a few chapters in our Religion books.  We will make some booklets about prayers and the parts to the Mass to wrap up our year.  
During Theme time we will continue to work on Lego Wedo projects.  We have been creating some pretty neat things and we love showing the class our creations.  We will also work on some end of the year projects. 
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